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James Grasser, Co-Chair

Report Items
· The Wireless Number Portability Operations team met Monday, November 12 and the morning of Tuesday, November 13, 2001.

· Introductions were given and the agenda reviewed.

· Revised minutes from the August meeting were approved; the October meeting minutes were approved without revision. 

· A proposal for a narrative and revised timeline for Wireless Local Number Portability was reviewed and discussed.  After several modifications were made, the timeline and narrative were approved and are included as attachments with this report.

· Other new business items were introduced and briefly discussed;  additional detail and/or information was requested for all.  These included:

- Order exchange between wireline and wireless service providers

- NPAC readiness for wireless local number portability

- Re-homing wireless codes in an LNP environment

· NeuStar provided an update on requests by wireless service providers for an NDA/SPID assignment and to schedule New Entrant testing.

- 14 wireless service providers have contacted NeuStar regarding NDA/SPIDs

- 9 wireless service providers or service bureaus have notified NeuStar of their

  desire to perform new entrant testing 

- three wireless service providers have completed new entrant testing

- six have not yet scheduled testing time or have scheduled an initial date,



  but missed the date and have not yet rescheduled

      These figures have not changed since they were first reported in August.

· The Wireless Testing Sub-Committee provided a read-out from their meeting the prior week.  They have established a testing schedule, by region, based on the roll-out of NPAC Release 3.1.  They are planning on 6 weeks of testing in each region.  This time allotment is reflected in the revised timeline.

· Extensive time was spent reviewing and revising the Risk Assessment Document.  This report should be ready to deliver to the NANC at the January 2002 meeting.

· A revised forecast of wireless porting activity was reviewed and discussed.  This was requested by, and has been forwarded to, the NAPM LLC.

·  A contribution for the conversion of Type 1 numbers was presented and discussed.  There are both porting and pooling implications for Type 1 numbers.  Additional information for the December meeting was requested based on the discussions.

· As a result of the October NANC meeting, draft letter to the FCC was presented for review and discussion.  The final letter is ready but will not be sent until the NANC has sent its letter.

· The next meeting of the WNPO will be held in New Orleans on December 10th and 11th.
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